
 

 

Aloha Man Dies in Crash near Sherwood 

November 12, 2019 

 

On Monday, November 11, 2019, Washington County Sheriff’s Office deputies responded to a two-car 

crash on SW Roy Rogers Rd, near SW Elsner Rd. The crash happened at approximately 7:25 p.m. just 

north of the City of Sherwood in unincorporated Washington County. 

The driver of a yellow 2001 BMW convertible crashed head-on into a black 2004 Ford F-350 pickup 

truck. The truck landed on its side, trapping the driver inside. The man driving the BMW suffered 

serious, life-threatening injuries and was transported to a local trauma hospital by LifeFlight. He later 

died from his injuries at the hospital. The driver of the truck was removed from the truck and taken to 

the hospital with non-life-threatening injuries. 

SW Roy Rogers Road was closed for more than five hours. The Crash Analysis Reconstruction Team 

(CART) is investigating the crash. At this time, it doesn’t appear that speed or impairment were factors 

in the crash. 

 

         

https://www.co.washington.or.us/Sheriff/FightingCrime/SpecialResponseTeams/crash-analysis-reconstruction.cfm

